



Grade 2 Newsletter – May in Review

Introduction...The month of may has been jam-packed busy with many events going on such as The Speaking Contest, field trips, Green School. and making Ecosystem Diorama for our class project!

In English Language, we finished reading "The Titanic: Lost and Found" and tried to create an imagination of the story in our heads. For grammar, we learned when to capitalize letters for proper nouns.

In Mathematics, we delved into various also graphs and worked word on problems. We did an eve color survey and collected data from our classmates. Then we learned how data is collected to be used in pictographs and bar graphs.

In <u>Social Studies</u>, we learned about how every country has their own unique recreation activities because of their culture. Then we did our own recreation activity by playing football outside.

Science, we learned about various kinds of simple machines the and purpose of them. We also thought of ideas where why on or pulleys are used and then made our own pulleys.

In <u>Art</u>, we drew our self-portrait with oil pastel while also listening to music. We allowed the rhythm of the music move our hands to draw in a unique style.

Нарру Мау!

Miss Jen

Pictures, pictures, pictures!





IMPORTANT DATES:

June 11 - Parent Teacher Meeting June 21 - Last day of school